
Friday Flyer -  Summer Term  
Friday 16th July 2021  

Follow us on  Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and our website to keep up to date 
with what is happening across our Federation. 

https://www.childshill.barnet.sch.uk/ 

REMINDER 
NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ON THE 

LAST WEEK OF TERM  
Monday 19th July   

Class Swap Day (During school hours - Virtual) 
Open House Evening @ 3.30-5PM 

 

Tuesday 20th July 
Eid Al-Adha - If your child is off on this day, please 

kindly inform leave a message on the absence line or 
email office@childshillprimary.org 

Wednesday 21st July  
Second hand uniform Sale @ 8.30AM & 3.10PM 

Thursday 22nd July 
Y6 Leavers Graduation Assembly @ 9.30AM 

Friday 23rd July  

SCHOOL CLOSES @ 1.45PM FOR THE SUMMER      
HOLIDAY  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Well, I can't quite believe this is the penultimate flyer 

of the year. And what a year it has been. 

I'd like to use my flyer space this week to pay tribute 
to our Year 6. The show they put on this week was 

possibly our favourite Year 6 show ever.                     

Supported ably by the voices of Year 5 of course. 

I have to say there weren't many dry eyes in the 
house. Staff especially in tears! It was such a joy to 
hear the voices in the hall after this crazy time. The 
fact that these talented children and staff managed 
to put on such a fantastic show in such a short space 
of time (Year 5 were in isolation for most of it!) is an 

absolute credit to them all. Just amazing. 

I'm genuinely going to miss these guys. I'm writing this 
as we are about to welcome Year 6 back to school 

for their BBQ... I need to go and get my apron on! 

Happy Weekend! 

Martin  

Open House Evening 
On Monday 19th July we will be holding 

a open house evening from 3.30-5.00pm. Teachers will 

be in their classes. 
 

If parent/carers have any queries regarding their 
childõs report that went out last week. This will be your 

opportunity to discuss with your childõs class teacher your 
child reports.  

 We look forward to seeing you all there! 

URGENT - Scholarpack App  
 

We still yet to have families to download the app.  

From September if you have not downloaded the App 
you will not receive any important messages/letters from 

the school.  
 

This is available to buy free of charge from any Apple or 
Google stores. Simply search ôScholarpack Parentsõ and 

download it. 
You would have received an email with a unique link up 

code. If you did not receive this please email  

office@childshillprimary.org.  

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR THE  
SUMMER 

School closes on Friday 23rd July  

Pathways finish at 1.15PM 
KS1 & Reception finish at 1.45PM  

(Front playground) 
KS2 finish at 1.45pm (Back playground) 

There will be NO PM Nursery on this day.  
School will Re-open again on  

Thursday 2nd September @ 10AM 
NO AM Nursery on this day.  

AM Nursery will recommence on  

Tuesday 6th September @8.30am 

Class Swap Day  
There will be class swap day on Monday 19th July.  

 

This will be a virtual event. Children will see a recording 
of their New teacher introducing themselves and their 

class.  
Children be given a fun activity to complete in class that 

can be displayed in their new classes in September.  

Pathways Transition  

Pathways will be meeting their mainstream 
class teacher after back to school Transition 

in September. You will get the chance to meet your 
childõs mainstream teacher in their linked class during 

Parents Evening in Autumn.  



BACE Holidays 
Barnet. Active. Creative. Engaging. 

Holiday! 

This is a project delivered in partnership by Barnet 
Council and Young Barnet Foundation and funded by 

the Department for Education to offer children and 
young people who currently receive free school meals to      

access enriching activities and a healthy lunch over the 
holiday periods. 

 School holidays can be pressure points for some        
families due to increased costs and reduced incomes. 
BACE Holidays is an inclusive programme for children 

and young people in Barnet to experience engaging 
and healthy activities with an emphasis on physical,         

emotional, and nutritional wellbeing during the school 
holidays. 

 
To view the BACE Leaflet, please click here for more 

information with families that meet this criteria. 

If you are in receipt of Free School Meal and think you 
will be entitled and would like your child to join, please 

email office@childshillprimary.org. 

Care Kit Distribution  
Our community support programme        

remains active. If you would like a care kit of essential 

foods and household items before the end of term, 
please email office@childshillprimary.org 

Class Party Day 
Thank you to all families who brought in 

delicious food. The children had an amazing time and 

looked brilliant in their party outfits! 
Unfortunately our Y2 bubble had to shut on the day of the 

class party! Very unfortunate, however we need to make 
sure our number one priority is keeping our children safe. 

We hope to see you all in September!  

URGENT: Uniform Order  
If you require uniform before the start of 

Autumn term, this must be ordered no later than  

Monday 2nd August to avoid disappointment. 
 

MAPAC will do their best to get your orders ready and    
dispatched on time, however if COVID guidelines 

change this could lead to delays in dispatch and        
delivery.  

Can we remind families, our school coat, jumper,      
backpack/bookbag, nursery uniform & PE kit is       
COMPULSORY. All children MUST have these in        

September. 
To place your order please visit  

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/
childshillnw21sl  

To check size guide visit 
https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/pages/

size-guide 

For updates on orders please email 
tracking@mapac.net 

Dates to Remember  
 

¶ Monday 19th July - Class Swap Day (Virtually) 

¶ Monday 19th July - Open House Evening 
¶ Tuesday 20th July - Eid (Please let the school 

know if you will not be in this day)   
¶ Friday 23rd July - Last day of term. School closes 

@ 1.45PM 

There is NO after school clubs on the last week of  

term. New clubs will commence from September.  

Parentpay  
As the summer term slowly comes to an end. 

Can we kindly ask families to clear off any outstanding 

lunch, trip or workshop money via Parentpay before      
Wednesday 21st July. 

Thank you 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated            

unwanted uniform. We have had a huge influx of these.  
Our new Parent Champions will be holding a Second 

hand uniform sale on Wednesday 21st July @ 8.30AM 
& 3.10PM.  

All items sold will be at reduced price.  

Come and have a look and see what goods we 

have! 

Free Workbooks 
Whiterose have partnered with                 

Morrisonõs and are giving away free workbooks for               

Y1-6 for over the summer, week beginning from the 2nd 
August. These can be collected from any Morrisonõs store 

in the ôChildrenõs Little Libraryõ.  
For more information:  

https://whiterosemaths.com/morrisons 

Thank you  
We would like to say a huge Thank You to our local 

Waitrose store at Brent Cross, who have kindly donated 

mini Maryland biscuits for all children and £250 gift 
card to our school. 

Who doesnõt love a good old Maryland cookie! 

Lateral Flow Test (Rapid Test) 
A letter has gone out today regarding LFT. 
Please make sure you read this carefully. 

Unfortunately we had to close our Y2 bubble today due 
to a positive case. To ensure all remaining bubbles are 

open till Friday 23rd July and making sure our children 
have fun in the last remaining days with their classes. 

We are sending out 2 Lateral flow test PER CHILD.  
Can families make sure you test your child Monday & 

Wednesday EVENING, next week ONLY! 
If results are positive please inform the school. 

http://barnetyouth.uk/uploads/files/187/Documents/022415%20BACE%20Summer%20brochure%20HG5.pdf


Who are the Parent Champions? 

 

We are a new group of parent volunteers from Childs Hill and Claremont 
schools.. We are hoping to serve our school communities by directing parents to organisations that could 
best help them, like local childrenõs centres or Family Information Services. We are hoping to support                 
families by offering advice and information in a variety of areas - for example, where can you go to                

access adult English classes or where is the nearest holiday play scheme in our area?  
Look out for us at the school gates from September! 

Hi parents! My name is Carolina, I am originally from Spain and l 
have been living in London since 2014. I have a lovely three year old 

son who currently attends Childs Hill primary school. I have a Masters 
Degree in Microbiology and  am currently working as a customer   

assistant. My mother tongue is Spanish and I have learned English at 
school. I believe that my English reading and writing are better than 

speaking due to my M.Sc. so I am very pleased to help with                   
translating when it is required. I would like to become a Parent      

Champion  because back in the day, when I first arrived in the UK, I       
struggled to find out how the English Education System works so I am 
looking forward to helping out the parents who find it difficult to get 

the right answers to their queries. Hope to meet you soon. 

 

 
Hello my name is Leila Jaward. I am a parent to two        

children currently at Childs Hill School. I'm currently working 
partly in a school and partly for the  NHS too. I also speak 

Portuguese. I am looking forward to being a Parent      
Champion so that I can be of help to better my children's 

futures together.  

 

Hi, my name is Aster Eyasu. I am a parent to one boy who is         
currently at Childs Hill primary school. 

I am currently a full-time student studying a masters degree in          
international business management at the university of Sunderland 
London.  I am also the course representative of my group and a       

student union volunteer helping students on various aspects           
including socialising, sign posting them to the right support for any 

issues and concerns they may have within the university. I am       
looking forward to being a parent champion so that I can offer 

parents directions and guidance to children centres, day cares and 
play groups and to those in need.  


